
 

   

 

Information Bulletin 
 

 

Bulletin #: I2020 - 003 

Date:  Jan. 10, 2020 

To: Ontario Soccer, District Membership, Associate Members, ORA 

CC:  Ontario Soccer and Soccer Centre Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Mike Giona, General Manager, Facilities 

Subject:  Provincial Indoor Soccer League Announcement       

 

The Ontario Soccer Centre and Ontario Soccer are pleased to announce that they have entered into a 
5-year Licensing Agreement with DG Sports to grow and expand the Provincial Indoor Soccer League 
(PISL) across Ontario.  
 
The PISL was formed in 2010 and has since become one of the most competitive and prestigious 
indoor soccer leagues in the province.  
 
Representing the top level of indoor soccer competition in Ontario, it brings together teams from all 
around the Greater Toronto Area and beyond.   
 
The PISL will offer league play for U9 to U21 divisions for both male and female teams. As the highest 
level of competition in both male and female age groups for indoor soccer, this agreement will help 
with the expansion and registration of indoor competition throughout the province and to under 
serviced areas.  
 
DG Sports, who have a wealth of knowledge and expertise in administering leagues, will work with the 
Ontario Soccer Centre to ensure a high league standard of competition is met and maintained.  
 
In addition to the Ontario Soccer Centre, DG Sports is now in the process of securing new indoor 
centres for the league in Mississauga, Scarborough, Hamilton, Durham, and beyond the GTA.  
 
For inquiries on how to become involved, please email David Gee at DG Sports.  
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Mike Giona, General Manager, Facilities.  
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